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HAMILTON POLICE SERVICES BOARD

June 6, 2019

Attention: Don MacVicar, Vice-Chair Hamilton Police Services Board

Dear Don,
Rainbow prom was a tremendous success again this year and we could not have done it without you!

Thank you for your continued financial support for this event which means so much to our LGBTQ2S+
students and their allies. You helped to make sure that they had a safe space to celebrate their
achievements this school year. You play an important role in helping us champion diversity and
inclusiveness here in Hamilton. ’

Once again, thank you for your support for Rainbow Prom 2019 and we look forward to working with
you again in 2020.

Sincerely,
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Anne Simpson

On behalf of the HWDSB Rainbow Prom organizing committee



